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PINE SOL

HOUSEHOLD CLEANER
 
 - CLEANS 

- DISINFECTS 
- DEODORIZES

 KILLS TOILET BOWL GERMS 

 DOMESTIC

 GUARANTEE: 
Pine Oil    30.0%

 REGISTRATION NO. 12113 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

 DANGER       POISON

 800 mL

THE CLOROX COMPANY OF CANADA, INC. 
MOOSE JAW, SASKATCHEWAN 

CANADA 
S6H 4N7

PINE-SOL - THE HOUSEHOLD CLEANER & TOILET DISINFECTANT THAT
DEODORIZES TOO!  For cleaning all around the House-Kitchen,
Bathroom, Baby's Room - anywhere dirt, greasy film or odours are
a problem!  Use on any surface - no need to rinse or wipe dry,
except on rubber or asphalt tile.

DIRECTIONS

CLEANING: Add 16 mL per litre of water.  For heavy grease and
extra tough jobs (heel marks) use full strength and rinse.

LAUNDRY PRESPOT: Use full strength; launder in usual way.

DISINFECTING: Add 16 mL per litre of water to kill toilet bowl
germs.

PRECAUTIONS: Danger - eye irritant.  Do not get in eyes.  Avoid



contamination of food.  Harmful or fatal if swallowed.  Keep out
of reach of children.  Keep away from heat, sparks and open
flame.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS: In case of eye contact, flush thoroughly
with water.  In case of ingestion, do not induce vomiting.  Give
one glass of milk or water.  Never give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person.  Contains Pine Oil.  Call a physician
immediately.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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